2.

Mayor’s Report
For
January 4, 2016 Assembly Meeting

Seeking Letters of Interest: The Borough is seeking letters of interest
from Borough residents willing to serve on the following
Boards/Commissions until the October, 2016 Municipal Election:

Hospital Board - 2 vacant seats
Planning Commission — 1 vacant seat

Letters of interest may be addressed to the Borough Clerk and emailed to
dthompson@petersburgak.gov, mailed to PO Box 329, Petersburg, AK
99833, or dropped off at the Borough Administration office in the Municipal
Building.

Continuation of Appointment to Historical Preservation Committee:
Pauline Lee was appointed to an open seat on the Historical Preservation
Committee in October, 2015 to serve until December 31, 2015. Ms. Lee is
interested in continuing to fill the seat for the upcoming 3 year term, ending
December 31, 2018.

Southeast Alaska Power Agency (SEAPA) Regular Meeting: The
SEAPA Board of Directors will hold their next meeting in Wrangell on
February 11 & 12, 2016.

Meeting with State of Alaska Ports and Harbors Engineer, Michael
Lukshin: Mayor Jensen, Manager Giesbrecht, and Harbormaster Wollen
recently met with Mr. Lukshin regarding State owned harbor/dock facilities
within the Petersburg Borough.



